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Sent: 02 December 2015 16:34
To: Tom Plant
Subject: 3136680 - Bishops End, Burdrop

FAO Tom Plant
Appeals Administrator
Planning Enforcement Team
Development Directorate 

It has been brought to my attention as Coordinator of the Bishop Blaize Support Group that many of the Sibfords / Burdrop  population have not yet received third party notification of the Noquet appeal (3136680 - Bishops End, Burdrop) from Cherwell District Council
Could you please explain to me why not please?

Yours sincerely

Richard Butt
Coordinator for  the 524 supporters of the Bishop Blaize Support Group

